
 

A movie night will take place in Hangar 1 on Dec
2nd at 7pm. This is a perfect opportunity to relax a
little bit before exam week. We will be watching the

movie Planes.

Location and movie are subject to change, look out
for an email in your inbox as we get closer to the

date!

 Thank you for your participation in our survey. The  most popular date for our hangar dance
is January 24th. The time will be announced as soon as we know it. The winning theme of

the dance is Casino

 Stay tuned for more information in the coming weeks!

Unfortunately our current president Julius Keller will be stepping down by the end of this
semester. Adam Landers will also leave AGC next semester and will not be able to take up
the position.

All AGC members are invited to apply for these open leadership positions; if you are
interested please join us on December 4th, 2:30 pm at the Operations Center / NISW.

This is an amazing leadership opportunity and you can show your skills as project manager
and leader.
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Join the Ohio Buckeye Blitz, Grand Rapids
Thunder and the RHI Indy Brawlers in our 2nd

annual Wheelchair Rugby Tournament at Purdue!
Our social chair, Kevin Crombie will be participating

so show your support and come!

Contact us
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